Payne, Nancy

From:

Weidner, Sandy

Sent:

Friday, June 16, 2017 7:57 AM

To:

Johnson-Martin, Janice; Payne, Nancy

Cc:

_CH_ALD; dsutherland@racinedowntown.com

Subject:

Traffic Calming measures for Main St.

Dear JJ and Nancy,

Please submit my request to the Trafffic Commission to discuss placing traffic calming measures on Main Street from Seventh St. to the bridge.

If it is possible, please refer directly to the Traffic Commission agenda scheduled for Monday, June 19.

Thank you in advance.

Sandy Weidner Alderman, 6th District City of Racine